
NEW YORK STATE ELECTRIC & GAS CORPORATION

n i s c. n 3 n r o s, siw sonx 13902

April 5, 1979

NYNRC - E025
File No. T4.2P3

Mr. H. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Reculation
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

SUBJECT: New Haven 1 and 2
Docketing 'R ,, STN50-596 and STN50-597
Chance of 'icheduled Commercial Operation Dates

Dear Mr. Denton:

This is to formalle advise you that the scheduled
commercial operating dates for New Haven 1 and 2 have changed
from 1991 and 1993 to 1992 and 1994, resoectively.

Although we have not yet received a review schedule
for this project, we would appreciate any information you
might have respecting the Staff review of the New Haven 1 and
2 application.

Very truly yours,

{ -c t

A. E. Kintigh
Vice President - Generation
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